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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Meet the healthcare experts 
 

Teams who provide healthcare services to adults in the community will be throwing 
open the doors to their clinics to showcase their work to the public. 
 
Teams based at Brierley Hill Health & Social Care Centre will be the latest to take 
part in the winter series of ‘Meet our Experts’ events organised by The Dudley Group 
NHS Foundation Trust. 
 
People will be able to go behind the scenes and learn more about audiology, 
podiatry and community physio services at the open evening on Wednesday 26th 
February. The Trust will also be showcasing its latest innovations in delivering quality 
patient care in a setting most appropriate to the needs of the individual. 
 
Directors and governors from the Trust will also be there, along with the patient 
experience team who use feedback to drive improvement of the patient experience. 
Representatives from other health and social care organisations who work closely 
with the Trust are also supporting the event. Meet key staff involved with 
commissioning health services and hear more about plans to shape the way 
community services are delivered in Dudley. 
 
Similar events have already been held this winter at Guest and Corbett outpatient 
centres and in theatres at Russells Hall Hospital. 
 
The event is free and tickets can be downloaded from Eventbrite – search on 
Brierley Hill Health & Social Care Centre. Registration is from 5pm with the event 
taking place from 5.30-7.30pm. 
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